
Minutes of Mt Maunganui Bridge Club	 	  

Committee Meeting held on 11 Feb 2025 at 10 a.m. 

Present:  Michele Larnder, Dianne Stevens, Teri Logie, Julie Sheridan, 
Jane Dekker, Kay Burnie, Bernie Robinson, Barbara Stimson, Joanne 
McLean 

Apologies : 
Isobel McIntyre 

Minutes from the last Meeting:  Moved: Kay B, Seconded: Bernie R 

Matters arising from the minutes: Michele emailed TCC about grass 
parking and they have replied that they are looking into it. 

We have had good response to the request for scorers. 

Lessons are going well with 20 on Monday and 8 on Wednesday, showing 
that Facebook advertising is not necessary. 

Treasurer’s Report:  
Most sponsorships are in and we are tracking well.  Phil West baked 
goods for the National Party meeting and we made a good profit.  Huge 
thanks to Phil. 

Jane will be away for a month in June and therefore will process 
accounts early on 20th June then back to normal at the end of July. 

Moved: Michele L.  Seconded: Bernie R 

General Business:   

Bridgemates:  Not making any decision until we have more information 
about the new Bridgemates and whether they seem worth looking into. 

Bidding Pads: We are running low on bidding pads.  Teri will look into 
pricing. 



Health and Safety: Nothing to report.  

Other Business:  No other business 

Meeting closed   at : 10.35am 

Next meeting to be held Tuesday 8 April 2025. 10am


